
PRUHONICE PARK WITH THE
WELCOME CENTRE

Do you like parks? At the Welcome Centre, we do. Therefore, going to
Pruhonice park became our tradition as we decided to share a nice walk
with our international researchers in Pruhonice park for a second time, on
the 26th of June. 

If you have never heard about it, it is
located approximately 25 kilometres
away from Prague. After a very wet
Saturday, we had the chance to get
some D vitamin because our dearest
friend, the sun had decided to share
the walk with us as well. Roses were
the dominant feature of the garden at
this time of year, in all sizes and
colours you can imagine.

At some point, trees were our
best friends because they
offered us some shadows for a
small picnic. As the park was
founded in 1885, some of them
grew big enough for us to feel
like we were in the middle of a
forest. At the end of the
impressive walk, we enjoyed
fresh juice from the local cafe.
 
 



If you would like to go there for a nice walk and enjoy a bit of nature
outside of Prague, we totally recommend it. 

The journey to go to Pruhonice was quite easy. We all met at 10 o’clock at
Opatov metro station, and then we took one bus which led us directly to
the entrance of the park (I have to say it one more time, the Prague
transportation system is amazing).


